SAARC
SAARC Development Fund

SDF/Note verbale/2024/ \\4,

The Secretariat of the SAARC Development Fund (SDF) presents its compliments
to the Ministry of Foreign/External Affairs of the Member States of SAARC and has the
honour torequest forthe kind assistance of the later to disseminate the vacancy
announcement in connection with the recruitment of Director, Social Window and
Director, Economic & Infrastructure Window at SDF Secretariat through the websites
of:

1. Ministry of Foreign/External Affairs, SAARC Member States,
2. Ministry of Finance/Treasury/Planning, SAARC Member States, and
3. Any other relevant agencies of the SAARC Member States.

The Secretariat has further the honour to inform that the last date of submission
of application is May 20, 2024.

The Secretariat of the SAARC Development Fund (SDF) avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Ministries of Foreign/External Affairs of the Member States
of SAARC the assurances of its highest consideration.

Encl: Vacancy Announcement, Job Description, Employment Form

Thimphu, 26 April 2024
Ministry of Foreign/External Affairs

SAARC Divisions
Member States of SAARC
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